
From: Raymond S. Burton [mailto: ray.burton~myfairpoint. net]
Sent: Sunday, January 09, 2011 5:33 PM
To: Getz, Tom; John Gallus
Subject:

Chair Getz--

I write in support of the Berlin Laidlaw Project.

This project has been in play for at least 3-4 years of hearings meetings etc.

It is time to put people to work on this project both at the plant and
in the timber industry generating green power by 2025.

Northern New Hampshire is in need of positive action.

I urge your positive response to Laidlaw’s Project

Ray Burton




